
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Jim Oyster [mailto:joyster@crosslink.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 11:12 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: DELAWDER@aol.com; 'J.B. Salazar'; Mohammad Habib 
Subject: RE: KAXX-LD Extension of STA Request 
 
That fixed it.  It has now been filed as an extension.  Please dismiss 
the previously filed STA request. 
 
A copy of the filing and proof of filing is attached. 
 
Thanks for your help, 
 
Jim 
 

 


